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Freedom Senior
TO: All SBC Residents
Jacaranda Trace
SBC and JT Emy

FROM: Gail Chase
DATE: December 1(

RE: Vaccination $urvey

As you are all aware, the COVID-19 vaccine is pending approval by the FDA. After the
approval, it is expected to be distributed throughout the county. We have not been given a date
specific as yet, but we are proactively preparing for its arrival.

Many of you have probably given long thought as to whether or not you will participate in the
vaccination process. With that in mind, we are doing a “preliminary” count on who would like
to receive the vaccination. All Residents please answer the brief survey below and return in the
box at each Concierge Desk. Employees at SBC, please return the survey to the Human
Resources Building. Please drop in the mail slot. Employees at Jacaranda Trace please give to
Kathy in the Administrative Office.

RESIDENT NAME: UNIT #

0 Yes I would like the vaccine
[0 No I would not like the vaccine

O Not sure yet

EMPLOYEE NAME: DEPT.

O Yes I would like the vaccine
[0 No I would not like the vaccine

[0 Not sure yet

PLEASE RETURN NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, DECEMBER 18™.
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